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Emergency Room and Same Day Inpatient Admission Reminder 

If an emergency room (ER) visit results in an inpatient admission on the same day, the emergency room visit should be 

included with the inpatient hospital bill. The entire inpatient stay should be submitted on one claim. There will be no 

separate payment for the ER visit when these services are billed separately. 

 

Preadmission Notification (PAN) is a notification that a subscriber has been admitted for an inpatient stay. These 

notifications do not require review or clinical information unless you receive a request from our clinicians.   

 

When a PAN is required, go to provider web self-service at availity.com to submit the information as soon as the 

admission date is scheduled, but no later than two working days after the admission occurs.   

       Questions?  

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820.  

 

 

 

 


